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From: Bill W
To: PAZ Preservation
Cc: HistRevComm@BWNA.groups.io
Subject: 3204 Beverly Rd, Item C2
Date: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 10:49:08 AM


*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***


The Historic Review Committee of the Bryker Woods Neighborhood
Association has been in contact with the owner and architect of 3204 Beverly
and reviewed the plans.  We do NOT oppose this addition/remodel.  Although
the front roof line will be slightly changed, it is not significant and will not
change the style and will keep the same “look” as the current house. (By way of
information, our Neighborhood Association only votes to “oppose” or “not
oppose;” we do not “support.”)
 
Bill Woods
Bryker Woods Neighborhood Association Historic Review Committee
 
 
 
 


Bill Woods
www.osote.net
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